
The Countdown has Begun - 60 Days and $31,926 
We offered $100,000 dollars to purchase property for Trinity Baptist Church in Quilicura, Santiago, and our 
offer was accepted! This is an answer to months of prayer, and we praise the Lord for how He has led! 
Now, we have until the end of September to raise the remaining $31,926 for the final payment for 
the property. Please pray with us about this urgent need. If you feel led by the Lord to give, please send 
your gift to Vision Baptist Missions, PO Box 637, Dawsonville, GA 30534, memo: Trinity Land Fund Chile. 
Also, send us an email at jason@connectchile.org so we can track daily how the Lord is providing for this 
time-sensitive need. Thank you again for praying! 


Two Groups and a Conference 
In June, we were able to host groups from Hope 
Baptist in Fairfield, OH and Harvest Baptist in Natrona 
Heights, PA. God used Pastor Steve Hall from Hope 
Baptist to preach heart-stirring Bible messages at our 
Winter Conference. Pastor Steve also led two 
evangelistic workshops at the Bible College. Many 
hearts were stirred to reach the lost with the gospel in our generation.  
 
In addition to assisting with the conference, the groups served in 
several church plants, visited many sites throughout the city, and saw 
the need for more laborers in our Chilean harvest. Pray God will 
continue to light a fire of passion for missions in their hearts as 
they return to the States.  

Prayer Requests:  
1. Thank you all for praying for Lori’s mother. She entered hospice care in July. Lori traveled back for a 

few days to help with some of the transition and care. Lori is back in Chile now, and we are trusting in 
God’s timing. Pray for Lori and her mother, Katherine Samson. 


2. In August, I’ll be preaching at two conferences in Santiago, our second church plant’s 14th-anniversary 
service, and continuing to teach in the Bible college. Pray God will use me to encourage these 
believers.
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